
New Hole in 1 Procedure (March 11, 2019) 
 

1. I am pleased to announce that at our March 11th 

Board Meeting we voted unanimously to change the 

procedure for collecting and distributing funds for 

our Hole in 1 Pool. 
 

2. Beginning immediately, the Club will pay out a flat 

$100 to any member who records a Hole in 1 during 

tournament play. 
 

3. Just like all weekly prize money and club 
championship prize money is paid out of your annual 
dues to the Club, so will all hole in 1 money. 
 

4. This is a win-win situation for everyone by 
eliminating donations to the fund and all the paper 
work that goes with it. 
 

5. Everyone who is an "active" member of the Olivas 
Srs. is eligible for the $100 hole in 1 pool. 
 

Alan McIntosh 

Tournament Director 

March 11, 2019 


